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07 October 2021 

BSE Limited 

Department of Corporate Services 
25 Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400001. 

Scrip Code : 505355 

Ref: Significant increase in the volume of our security on Exchanges   

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

This is with reference to your mail dated 07 October 2021 having reference no. 

L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 2021-2022 / 322. We would like to clarify that the Company has been 

regularly sharing all information / announcements that may have bearing on the operations / 

performance of the Company including all price sensitive information with the stock exchange. 

Further we wish to clarify that all the necessary information is being disclosed to the stock 

exchange in a timely and effective manner as required under the applicable regulations. 

We are not aware of the reason of significant increase in the volume of our securities traded. The 

movement is purely market driven and due to market conditions. The management of the 

Company is in no way connected with such increase in volume of securities. 

This is for your information and record. 

Thanking you 

Yours faithfully, 

For Nesco Limited 

Gp 
Jinal J. Shah 
Company Secretary and 
Compliance Officer 
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